
Parents & Guardians: Kindergarten Registration 
 
If you have a child that will be age 5 prior to September 1st and will be entering kindergarten in 
the fall or if you are new to our community and have school aged children who will be attending 
school in the fall, please register your child(ren).  
 
Please note that if you are moving into Vermont from out-of-state, you will have to follow 
the 14 day quarantine requirement prior to being allowed to attend Slate Valley schools.  
 
You may access a registration packet at our Slate Valley Unified School District Website under 
the Parent section or through this link: https://www.slatevalleyunified.org/o/svusd/browse/68589.  
 
Completed registrations can be sent to Deb Robbins, Slate Valley Unified School District, 33 
Mechanic Street, Fair Haven, VT 05743.  
 
We look forward to having your child(ren) join us and want to begin planning for the transition.  
 
Thank you!  
 


